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MŠ SLUNÍČKO - KOLÍN- SENDRAŽICE 

INTERNATIONAL PROJECT - COMENIUS   

KRTEK A KRÁLOVNA   

THE MOLE AND THE QUEEN (2013/2014) 

 

Our partners in the Czech Republic in January 2014 

We were going to welcome our guests. We were looking forward to meeting with 

them. Chess is our favorite play, the mole was everywhere: in the books, puzzles, pictures, 

information, points of interest, toys and songs. We made presents for friends and our 

parents helped us visitors to feel very well here.  
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We got many presents and spent a lot of great moments with them. We discused 

about our project during the Czech workshop and had an audience in town hall in Kolin.  
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We visited Turkey in April 2014: 

Our visit of Turkey was the second experience for us with this country. We had an 

opportunity to compare. We were excited. We got to know their hospitality, their culture so 

diferent from ours and as many common approaches in teaching children. We could try on 

many creative activities. Knowledge of English has allowed us to discuss about our career 

and to try to play with Turkish children. We ended our trip discussing work over the final 

version of our common cookbook. 
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May 2014 – The train between Mošovce and Kolín  

 

 

At the beginning of May Slovak partners visited 

our kindergarten. Our children drew their face 

on the left side of paper. On the other side were 

faces our friends from Slovakia. In a week, we 

traveled to Mošovce to visit their kindergarten 

and watch an exhibition of them.  
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May 2014 

In the public areas of our school, we organized an information site about the project 

The Mole and The Queen. We informed parents and the public about our experiences and 

knowledge from our travels.  

Last time we showed our parents play chess skill. We have not forgotten the mole. 
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Our last Comenius meeting in Iceland in June 2014 

This journey was a great point of our project. We got to know that Icelandic children 

and teachers are excellent conditions for their education and for their work. At each step, it 

was noticeable. 

Again, we had the opportunity to get to know the entire team of employees. During 

the school festival, we discussed with parents, spent time together with children in 

kindergarten and on trips through the beautiful countryside. 

 

 

Thank you for your hard work and enthusiasm.  

 

Ivana Březinová a Iveta Dudková 

July 18, 2014 
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